
 

Minutes 
 

Kalamazoo City Election Commission 
 

July 21, 2022 
 
A meeting of the Kalamazoo City Election Commission was held on Thursday, July 21, 2022, at 9:02 
a.m., at the City of Kalamazoo Records Center, 3001 South Burdick Street. 
 
Roll Call 

 
Members Present: 
 City Clerk Scott Borling 
 City Assessor Aaron Powers 
  
Members Absent: 

City Attorney Clyde Robinson* 
 
Others Staff Present: 
 Katarina Kusmack, Temporary Election Worker 

Amanda McMillon, Elections Manager 
 
*City Attorney Robinson arrived at 9:14 a.m. 
 
Accuracy Test 

 
The Election Commission conducted a public accuracy test of the tabulators and program to be 
used during the August 2, 2022 Statewide Primary Election in the City’s 27 voting precincts and 
1 absent voter counting board.  After conducting successful tests on the tabulators to be used in 
Precincts 2, 7, and 17 the Election Commission certified the results of the accuracy test and sealed 
the predetermined test results, test decks, and tabulator result tapes in an approved ballot 
container. 

 
Citizen Comments 
  

Lloyd Peterson thanked the Election Commission for explaining the accuracy test process and 
answering his questions. Mr. Peterson suggested the tabulators be programmed to capture images 
of write-in votes where the voter wrote in a name but did not fill in the oval.   

 
The meeting adjourned at 9:49 a.m. 
 
 
 
Scott A. Borling, Election Commission Chairperson 
 
Approved by the Election Commission on: ________________ 
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